
Candidate Statement  
 

I have been a member of the DC Bar for over 25 years and I have practiced in antitrust and M&A in a 
number of DC firms.  I've been active with several DC Bar committees and working groups, including 
the Pro Bono Committee and the Antitrust and Consumer Law Section/Community.  I have always 
enjoyed taking active roles in the Bar, meeting other members who are passionate about the 
practice, and contributing to the growth and excellence of the work that we collectively do.  As I 
continue to contribute in a range of ways, including substantive practice related matters, pro bono 
and other ways to contribute to our community, and in the organizational matters of the Bar, I look 
forward to doing so as a member of the Board of Governors with the benefit of my practice history 
and history of contributing to the work of the Bar and our community. 

 
 
 
 


